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Welcome and take a look at what we will be doing this week:            Sept. 19, 2016 
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 Language Arts
     This week we will continue to practice the routines of Daily 5.  While students are rotating through the Daily 5 rounds, I will be meeting with reading groups.  Each reading group is delving into a fiction book, and while reading it together, we are learning strategies to help comprehend what is read. Reading logs will be coming home next week for the month of October. Please have your child read each night.  Second grade is an important year for increasing reading fluency and comprehension to later help with the rigor of third grade. Just a little reading each night at home will help get them ready.
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 Math

      We have moved from number bonds to measurement. This is an easier unit in one way but will get challenging. While they will deepen their understanding of measurement, they will also relate addition and subtraction to length.  We will be working in metric units for this module and later work in more customary units. I sent home a parent help sheet today, Monday.  This may help you with questions that come up later. Homework went home today also.  It is due Friday. 
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 Spelling

             Our pattern this next week is the “ick” chunk.  Homework is due Friday, and our test is Friday.  
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  Writing
           The boys and girls have been learning to write stories like mentor authors do.  We are studying what powerful writers do to make their writing so powerful.  Today they learned that bringing in thoughts, feelings, what you see, and hear are all ways to make their writing strong.  I am so amazed at how much their writing has improved just in the last two weeks.
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Box Tops and Campbell’s soup labels are being collected this first 9 weeks, and the top selling classroom gets a pizza party.  I am also throwing in ice cream if we win.  Since I’m a little competative with this, I have collected all summer and put it in our can.  Please help if you can!!!!
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    Amy Vernick




      amy.vernick@riversideschools.net



Important Dates Coming Up


Sept. 23- Outdoor movie


Sept. 25- Boston Market Fundraiser


Oct. 7-No school-teacher in-service


Oct. 12- LSA meeting 7:00


Oct. 14- No School
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